FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am requesting a copy of the Equalities Impact Assessment, carried out prior to the decision to end funding to the City's nine Adventure Playgrounds, at the end of this current financial year.

Answer:
The Council does not hold the information you have asked for. There was no EIA carried out as this was a decision to end grant funding, not to enact a service change. If this was a commissioned service that we were intending to substantially change or end then it would require consultation and would include an EIA as part of the process, but grants are not subject to the same requirements.  

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
